26 July 2018



K.I. Davis

fyi-request-7925-ff9777f6@requests.fyi.org.nz fyi-request-7926-269a10ea@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear K.I. Davis

I refer to your requests under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA), received by the Ministry on 2 July 2018. You requested following information:

Request 7925

- all official information that the Ministry holds relating to the matters detailed in the letter from the Chief Executive of the Ministry for Culture and Heritage Lewis Holden to the Chair of the New Zealand Film Archive Jane Kominik, dated 22 January 2013
- 2. an itemized list of expenditure relating to the \$1 million dollars of project funding

Request 7926

- 1. all reports supplied by the archive to the Ministry in relation to the sound digitization project
- 2. the Letter of Expectations sent by Prime Minister Jacinda Ardern to Ngā Taonga and the archive's response.

The information you have requested that has not already been released to you under your previous OIA requests (sent 12 April 2018 and 10 May 2018) is enclosed. This is the Letter of Expectations provided to Ngā Taonga Sound & Vision from Minister Robertson on 24 April 2018. Please note that Hon Grant Robertson has delegated responsibility for Ngā Taonga Sound & Vision as Associate Minister for Arts, Culture and Heritage.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

Louise Lennard

Manager, Sector Performance